
 

 

15th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To celebrate Easter and look at the seasonal changes, we would like to take the children to 

Valley Gardens to enjoy some Easter activities.  

We will be taking the children during the morning of Wednesday 26th March from 

approximately 9:15 – 11 a.m. The children will need to come to school dressed suitably for 

physical activities (e.g. trainers) whilst being mindful of the weather.  

For this event to take place, we need adult helpers to meet the ratio requirement and 

therefore would love you to come and share this experience with us. Please log onto Arbor 

to give consent for your child to attend this visit. Unfortunately, due to ratios, if we do not 

receive enough adult helpers, the trip will not take place.  

Please email: eyfs@wes.rklt.co.uk  if you are able to help on the day and please inform us 

if you will have anyone else with you e.g. sibling or grandparent.  

Please give consent by Friday 14th March and email us as soon as possible to let us know if 

you are available to help during this trip. 

We look forward to having our next Valley Gardens adventure together! 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Stewart and Mrs Whitelow  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


